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I oppose this bill to eliminate mail-in voting for Oregonians. Vote by mail has been 

proven to work and there is no reason to change this. In-person voting on the day of 

elections is not equitable. It would also cause individuals to make quick decisions at 

the voting both rather than being able to take their time for an informed, researched 

vote.  


